ATTENTION DOWNTOWN FULLERTON
MERCHANTS AND RESIDENTS

The City of Fullerton will be closing several streets in
Downtown Fullerton due to the 4th of July Celebration
taking place on Thursday, July 4, 2024

CLOSURES ARE AS FOLLOWS:

Wednesday, July 3, at 3:00pm to Friday, July 5 at 1:00am:
> Wilshire Blvd. between Harbor Blvd. and Pomona Ave.

Wednesday, July 3, at 8:00am to Friday, July 5 at 12:00 pm:
> Wilshire Parking Structure 3rd level
> Wilshire Parking Structure 1st and 2nd level (7:00pm to 12:00pm)
Thursday, July 4, at 8:00am to Thursday, July 5 at 1:00am:

> Whiting Ave. between Pomona and Lemon
> Pomona Ave. between Whiting Ave. and Amerige Ave.

> East Whiting (Pomona to Parking Structure) no parking will be allowed
> West Whiting (Harbor to Bank of America parking lot)

Thursday, July 4, at 7:00am to Thursday, July 4 at 2:00pm:
> W. Amerige Ave. Parking Lot between N. Malvern Ave. and Harbor Blvd.

Thursday, July 4, at 10:00am to Thursday, July 5 at 1:00am:
> Alley Parking between 100 E. Block of Wilshire and Amerige Ave.

> Harbor Blvd. between Chapman Ave. and Commonwealth Ave.

> Amerige Ave. between Harbor Blvd. to Pomona Ave.

> Parking lot east of alley between 100 E. Wilshire Ave. and Amerige Ave.

Questions: Contact the Fullerton Parks and Recreation
Department at (714) 738-3330 or
specialevents@cityoffullerton.com




